
From: pinesong08  

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 8:37 AM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] STR Regulation 

Dear Mayor and City councillors, 

I am writing to express my concerns and opinions on Airbnb regulations in London. 

Like other sharing economic businesses running around the world, short-term rental houses have 

become popular for most family's travels and private visiting. Based on my experience, the entire airbnb 

houses are so welcome for those former Londoners who come back to visit their parents or 

grandparents and they can't be replaced on those touching days!  

 

Personally, I am making a living on airbnb hosting, moreover, I have appointed my daughter, Lucy, to be 

my Airbnb assistant whose "job" is to help out some basic cleaning and gardening, Lucy is a special 21 

years girl (supported by ODSP) and the current airbnb running is the only window for her to be 

connected with the community, she will definitely be heavily hit once the entire house short-term rental 

was forbidden in London. 

 

Hopefully, no over-regulating code formed while City of London considering STR regulations. 

Thanks for your support. 

 

Best regards, 

Jason Cao 

 


